
New Helena Beautification Board Appointed 

 

(Pictured L-R: Council President Mike Jones, Peggy Holly, Ana Baker, Chris VanCleave, Brian Puckett, John 

Hodge, Councilman Alice Lobell, Christine Levio, Claire Hamilton and Council Liaison Laura Joseph) 

Press Release – The Helena City Council installed representation to the Helena 

Beautification Board at the December 12, 2016 council meeting that will run concurrent 

with the 4-year term of the current City Council. 

The city’s Beautification Board will be led by Chris VanCleave, Chairman and Historian; 

Brian Puckett, Vice Chairman and Secretary; Ana Baker, Treasurer; Peggy Holly; Tina 

Lovvorn-VanCleave; Gennetter Smith; Christina Levio; John Hodge; Christine Hodge; 

Claire Hamilton.  Laura Joseph will represent the City Council on the Beautification 

Board. 

The Helena Beautification Board is an appointed board of the Helena City Council.  The 

Board believes that people and places are profoundly connected and thriving 

communities are rooted in individual responsibility and action. They host a variety of 

opportunities for the community to come together and serve each year.  Events are 

posted on the Helena Facebook page and announced via Twitter at 

@TweetHomeHelena. 


